
 

Lighthouse 2 Lighthouse Ladies is a not-for-profit organisation (NPO169-860) 
that raises funds for charities in the Overstrand. Money is raised by mobilising 
the fundraising efforts of the committed, generous, and fit ladies who 
complete the 4-day 100km walk from L’Agulhas lighthouse (the southernmost 
tip of Africa) to Danger Point Lighthouse in Gansbaai.  The ladies walk along the 
undisturbed beaches protected by Cape Nature.  Special permission is gained 
to do these walks and the walkers take special care to only leave memories 
behind on this beautiful trail. This is a bucket list experience that anyone 
passionate about making a difference in the Overstrand should consider.  Extra 
funds are also raised through the monthly Practice Walks and the regular 
Wednesday Walks. 

Since its inception in 2006, when there were only 10 registered walkers, to 
2020 when there were 120 registered walkers, L2L has raised nearly R5million 
and supported more than 20 different charities in the Overstrand. 

SOFCA was very fortunate to be chosen as the winning charity this year and we 
will receive all the funds that are raised by the Lighthouse 2 Lighthouse ladies 
April walk.   We have allocated this money for the upgrade of 8 of our 
bathrooms.  This is a much longed for and a much-needed improvement that 
we could never raise enough money for ourselves, and it will be a huge benefit 
to our residents. 
 
We are forever grateful to the L2L ladies and consider it a privilege to be 
joining them on this walk. 
 
Should you wish to donate to our cause, please contact the office. 

 
 
 


